
To: Interested Parties  
 

Public Meeting: New Transportation Analysis Requirements for CEQA 

 

Learn about new analysis requirements for development projects and land use plans 

 

The Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG) is working with the County of Mendocino and 

the Cities of Fort Bragg, Point Arena, Ukiah, and Willits to implement changes to how 

transportation impacts on the environment are evaluated under the California Environmental 

Quality Act (CEQA). MCOG is holding two public meetings to share these changes and hear 

comments on them. 

 

Senate Bill 743, signed by Governor Brown in 2013, required the state to change how 

transportation impacts on the environment are evaluated under CEQA. The intent of this 

legislation was to remove barriers to infill development, public transportation projects, and 

projects that increase walking and biking. This legislation is changing measurement of 

transportation impacts under CEQA from level of service to vehicle miles traveled. This change 

will affect how new development projects and land use plans are analyzed. 

 

MCOG will be holding two public meetings to explain the new requirements and the changes 

that are proposed to transportation analysis under CEQA. We invite you to attend either of the 

following public meetings: 

 

Ukiah: 

• February 18, 5:30-6:30 PM 

• UC Farm Advisor’s Conference Room, 890 North Bush Street 

 

Fort Bragg: 

• February 19, 5:30-6:30 PM 

• Fort Bragg Town Hall, 363 North Main Street 

 


